
From: Pemberton, Layne
To: "David Sartain"
Subject: AR0000752 EL DORADO CHEMICAL Groundwater WARNING
Date: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:17:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png
Importance: High

David,
The following report is due today:
 

LIS 18-085 Plan, Report, or Scope of Work (1-A-
CS011)

04/01/2019 Respondent shall continue to conduct semi-
annual  groundwater  monitoring

on the monitoring and recovery wells  and shall
continue to submit annual

groundwater  monitoring reports  to ADEQ by
April  1  of each year.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions, or if the report has already been submitted.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Ph: 501-682-0664, Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
 

5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118
 
 
 

mailto:DSartain@edc-ark.com
mailto:pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY





